
 

 

 

  

AGENDA ITEM COVER SHEET 
 
 

TO: 

 
 

FRUITA MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL 
 
FROM: 

 
SAM ATKINS, CITY ENGINEER 

 
DATE: 

 
OCTOBER 26, 2021   

 
RE: 

 
ACTIVE CIRCULATION AND FREMONT STREET DESIGN REVIEW & DISCUSSION  

 
BACKGROUND 
 
The City was awarded Multimodal Option Funding from CDOT in 2020 to complete an Active 
Circulation Plan and the design of Fremont Street at Highway 6 heading north.  RFQs were sent 
out for both projects back in 2020 with Fehr & Peers and Kimley Horn being selected for the 
Active Circulation Plan and the Fremont Street Design, respectively.   
 
An online survey and interactive map was set up for the Active Circulation Plan where public 
input was collected.  In addition, a joint open house was set up for additional public input in late 
July on a Friday night at Civic Center Park as well as Saturday morning at the Farmers’ Market. 
 
A draft Circulation Plan is available for review.  The 90% construction drawings for the Fremont 
Street Design have been submitted to CDOT for their review with a review meeting set for 
November 8, 2021. 
 
It is the intention of this item to provide an overview of the Active Circulation Plan followed up 
with any comment that can be provided back to the consulting team and to provide an overview 
and discussion of the Fremont Street Design project.    
 
Related documents can be located at: 
 
https://www.fruita.org/publicworks/page/draft-active-circulation-plan 
 
https://www.fruita.org/publicworks/page/fremont-street-design-90  
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